
Support of SB 2320 

Since residential  property tax exemptions/credits are only available to North Dakota residents,  then in 
no way should an out of state pipeline  company be given the same tax breaks as a resident North 
Dakota company,  you can’t have it both ways, 

 

If you are picking winners and losers then the ND companies should be the winner. 

I urge a DUE PASS on SB 2320 

 

Lon Klusmann 

 

 

 

 


